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 April 25, 2005  
 
 
 
Jun Maiquis, Regulations Specialist 
Division of Occupational Licensing 
P.O. Box 110806 
Juneau, AK 99811-0806 
 
Dear Ms. Maiquis: 
 
 Thank you for the opportunity to review the proposed changes to Title 12 of the Alaska 
Administrative Code. We understand the April 8th notice proposes reductions in the fees charged 
by the Board of Certified Real Estate Appraisers.  We reviewed the proposal and have no 
comments.   
   

 Please contact us if you have any questions. 
  
   Sincerely, 
 
 
 
   Ben Henson 
   Executive Director 
 
 
 


